
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: January 27, 2015 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Discussion of Bid Results for Phase II Projects - 2013 Bond  
 

As you are aware, we have prepared bid specifications and issued Requests for 
Proposals for the summer bond projects.  The due dates of the bids and the 
presentation dates were shared with the Board earlier this month. The tentative 
schedule is attached for your review.   
 
Bid results have been reviewed by the construction manager, Barton Malow as well as 
our owner’s representative, Plante Moran Cresa. We would like to present the 
completed bid recommendations at the Building and Site meeting on Monday February 
2, 2015 for the following: 
 

• Bid results for the renovations at Riley Upper Elementary and Emerson 
Middle School  
 

• Cresa is also preparing the recommendations to extend the contracts 
with the professional services used in Phase I projects including 
environmental consultants, security, and commissioning.  

 
As usual, Plante Moran Cresa will have all of the detail information on the bid results 
available on Monday evening for Board of Education.  Please let me know if there are 
any additional questions.  
 

   
LA/kp 
 
Attachments  
 


